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Comments: I am writing today with regards to the Heber WILD HORSES. These horses are not feral horses, but

have been around for decades. I am a fourth generation Native of Arizona. My family has very strong roots here,

It is no different with these horses. You don't just wipe away history. My Families history here still stands,

(Cartwright School District) and these horses history needs to stand as well. To remove these wild horses in

order to make room for more cattle does not abide by of those horses or rules and regulations to protect them. It

is the agencies expectation to uphold  the law and the welfare of wildlife. For the record, cattle are not wildlife. 

I ask that you review the laws the rules and the regulations around Hudson and the survival of wild horses and

burros, and that you abide by those rules as your agency is directed to do by the federal government. Thank you


